
CITY OF TEMECULA 

AGENDA REPORT 

 

TO:  City Manager/City Council 

 

FROM: Luke Watson, Deputy City Manager  

 

DATE: November 14, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: Approve Third Amendment to Agreement with Inland Empire Property Services 

for Weed Abatement Services 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PREPARED BY:  Brandon Rabidou, Principal Management Analyst 

 

RECOMMENDATION: That the City Council approve the third amendment to the agreement 

with Inland Empire Property Services for weed abatement services, in the amount of $100,000, for 

a total agreement amount of $400,000. 

 

BACKGROUND:  The City of Temecula contracts with Inland Empire Property 

Services to conduct weed abatement services in the City. Weed abatement services minimize the 

volume of combustible materials in the City to reduce the likelihood of fires. The proposed 

amendment is necessary to address increased weed abatement costs associated with a wetter than 

normal year and the streamlining of weed abatement services amongst multiple departments.    

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  The proposed amendment will have no additional fiscal impacts on 

the City as the proposed work has been adequately budgeted in 001.162.611.5440. 

 

ATTACHMENTS:  Third Amendment  


